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Comments: Hello Forest Service,

 

I am writing in support of the Lemon Gulch trail system. The trail system will bring numerous benefits to the local

community as well as visitors, including cyclists, hikers, equestrians, business owners, local residents, and other

public land users. 

 

I have hiked and mountain biked on the Lookout and Round Mountain Trails, and I have noticed some trail

conflicts and congestion. New trails would help disperse traffic and reduce these trail user conflicts. 

 

New mountain bike trails will benefit the Prineville community by bringing more tourist dollars and helping to

diversify the economy. 

 

Recreation is only going to increase; it's best to get ahead of the game and build trails responsibly to

accommodate more users when there is the opportunity to do so. 

 

Thank you,

Maya

 

 


